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 MASS SCHEDULE 

Saturday Evening: 5:00 PM 
Sunday Morning:   8:00 AM & 10:30 AM 

Holy Days: 8:00 AM;  Vigil: 6:30 PM 
  
WEEKDAY Schedule: Monday—Friday 
 6:30 am Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament 
 6:45 am Vigils 
 7:15 am Lauds (Morning Prayer) 
 7:35 am Holy Rosary 
 7:50 am Benediction of the Blessed Sacrament 
 8:00 am Holy Mass 
 8:30 am  Confession 

Parish Secretary, Rosann Bost 
olqaoffice@zoominternet.net  814-382-7252 
 
Religious Formation, Denise Thomas & Amanda Darke 
olqaeducation@zoominternet.net 814-382-7252 
 
Director of Music, Pat Pineo  814-382-2407 
 
Pastoral Council President, Vicki Leap 814-382-7681 
 
Prayer Request   814-382-8765 
Chuck Dolnosich and JoAnn Elwell 
 
PARISH OFFICE HOURS BULLETIN DEADLINE 
Monday-Thursday 9AM—3PM BY 3:00 PM, Monday 
CLOSED FRIDAY 

RECONCILIATION 
Saturday 3:30—4:30 PM, or by request 

 
ANOINTING OF THE SICK 

Please phone the Church Office if you have family members in the  
hospital, or who are seriously ill, or elderly, and are confined to their 
homes. It is important that all of our sick be anointed by a priest, on a 
regular basis. I am always available to anoint our Sick 

  
SACRAMENTS OF MARRIAGE & BAPTISM 

Call Parish Office for information.   
 

PARISH MEMBERSHIP 
Call the Parish office (form on back of bulletin) 

  
RITE OF CHRISTIAN INITIATION OF ADULTS (RCIA):  

Individuals interested in learning about the Catholic Church and/or  
becoming Catholic, please contact the Parish office.  Inquiries welcomed  
at any time. Sessions begin September of each year.   
 

SISTER PARISH 

SAT, JAN 13 SAINT HILARY 
         5:00 PM Gerry Hughes † (Hughes Family)  
SUN, JAN 14 SECOND SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME  
 8:00 AM Lowell Agnew †  (Carolyn Agnew & Family) 
 10:30 AM Parishioners 

MON, JAN 15  WEEKDAY 
 8:00 AM  Andy Morandini † (Vicki Morandini) 

TUE, JAN 16  WEEKDAY 
      8:00 AM  Sharon Wolf † 
WED, JAN 17  ST ANTHONY, ABBOTT   
      8:00 AM  Walter Wolf † 

THU, JAN 18  WEEKDAY   
     8:00 AM  Doris Carter † 

FRI, JAN 19  WEEKDAY   

      8:00 AM  Walter Chrysam † 

SAT, JAN 20  SAINTS FABIAN AND SEBASTIAN 
      5:00 PM  George Schrall  † (Don & Bobbie Schrall) 

SUN, JAN 21  THIRD SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 
 8:00 AM  Parishioners 
 10:30 AM  Frank, June,  Mark & Mary Sue Prather † (Pineo Family) 

Rev. Fr. David Carter  Parochial Administrator     
olqapastor@zoominternet.net   382-7252 
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CHUCK SCHELLAAS was the lucky 
winner of week 21 of our “300 Club” 
for $200, #254.  
Congratulations, Chuck! 

SUN, Jan 14 Religious Education, BOTH sessions 
Children’s Liturgy of the Word 

MON, Jan 15 6 PM Unlocking the Mysteries of the Bible 

31 Club—Please pray for vocations… 

 
15th: S Ragozine; T&J Tobolewski 19th:  P Taylor 
16th:  R Bullock   20th:  R A Cooper 
17th:  M Addison   21st:  B & B Irwin 
18th:  D McQuiston   
If you would like to join the 31 Club, call Terry Conlin @ 814-720-6041. 

OFFERTORY, January 7 = $5,260.00 
 
 
 
 
 
CATHOLIC SERVICES APPEAL 
Diocesan Goal: $41,895.00 
Pledged to date: $70,211.00 
Amount Received to Date: $60.320.00 

January 14 –20, 2018 

SISTER PARISH CORNER— 
New Initiatives Announced! 

Correspondence Initiative: Our Religious Ed 
students have written letters to the students of St. Isidore, and a few 
of our families are writing to the “women who do everything” at St. 
Isidore Parish in Ochil, Yucatan. The first batch of about 40 letters 
went to Mexico by courier this week.  After a couple of months, we 
expect to receive answers to these letters.  The Amistad Mission in 
Merida, a branch of the Erie Diocese, is managing the translation and 
delivery of the letters.  We believe through this “pen pal” contact, we 
may form lasting friendships with the people of Ochil.   If you are 
interested in becoming a pen pal, talk to Bill or Pat Pineo.  

 
St Isidore Choir, Music Initiative:  St. Isidore has a beautiful chil-
dren’s choir under the direction of Sr. Loida.  But, they have no in-
struments!  Sr. Loida has asked if we have any unwanted instru-
ments we might donate to her children’s group.  We have already 
collected a few.  If you have an unwanted instrument you would 
like to see put to good use, please talk to Pat Pineo (382-2407).  
Donation should be made by February 14.  A group from Gannon 
is going to Merida at the end of February and will carry the instru-
ments to the Mission for us.  

Next week, our second collection is for the  
Catholic Communications Campaign.  This 
campaign connects people with Christ, here 
and around the world in developing countries, 
through the internet, television, radio, and print 
media.  50% of those funds collected remain in our diocese to fund local 
communications efforts. Your support helps spread the gospel mes-
sage! To learn more, visit www.usccb.org/ccc. 

Year End Contributions…  
If you would like a copy of your  
contributions to OLQA for 2017,  

please contact the office, 814-382-7252 

Oh What A Night INDEED...A big thank you to all who made  
Appreciation/Epiphany Night on Saturday, January 6th a truly enjoyable 
evening.  Antonio’s delicious meal, music by The Jays, and to all who 
braved the cold to attend a warm evening of fellowship and fun.  Thanks 
to the great crew who decorated and arranged the hall, Jeremy Morian, 
Sandy Ragozine, Mary & Tom Donegan, Tuni an& John  
Lauffer, and Doris & Jim Mushrush. 

We had such a very short Christmas  
Season, but I recall that in parts of the 
world, like in New Orleans, Louisiana, 
Epiphany continues to the Feast of the 
Presentation of Our Lord in the Temple 
(Candlemas, February 2), and even all the 
way up to Mardi Gras, the Tuesday just 
before Ash Wednesday. In the spirit of 
that “Mardi Gras, Parade Season,” I would 

like to announce that Anderson Hall will continue to display the Manger  
Scene, through February 2, when we celebrate Candlemas, and that 
we will have a very festive Mardi Gras Dinner, on Saturday, February 
10, after our 5:00 Mass. Watch our website and the Sunday Bulletin 
for more details, and “Laissez les bons temps rouler.” 

Flu season is upon us, and I have decided that for 
the health of all of us, I will distribute the Holy 
Communion under the species of Bread, alone. 
I would like to remind all of you of the clear teach-
ing of the Church that “the whole Christ, Body and 
Blood, Soul, and Divinity, is received under either 
the species of Bread or Wine, and that it is never 
necessary for the Faithful to receive both species to receive Christ in 
the Holy Communion. I will revisit the distribution of the Precious Blood, 
after the Flu Season abates. Fr. David 



THE SECOND SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME JANUARY 14, 2018 

Readings for the Week  
<http://www.usccb.org/bible/books-of-the-bible 

RELIGIOUS FORMATION NEWS 
For more information, contact Amanda Darke & Denise Thomas 

olqaeducation@zoominternet.net or 814-382-7252 

Office Hours: Wednesday 1– 6PM, or by Appointment 

THANK YOU: This bulletin is furnished to the Parish without Charge.  The advertisements that appear completely defray all publishing costs to OLQA.   
Please patronize these sponsors as a thank you for their kind generosity 

BIRTHDAY BLESSINGS THIS WEEK TO: 

 
Jan 14: Barb Boyer, Allison Chess, Rich Gero 

Jan 15: Cheryl Garnet 
Jan 16: Dawn Marie Maine, Maximillan Schmidt 

Jan 17: Barbara Kribbs, Taylor Morian, David White 
Jan 18: Bonniejean Scarpino, Meghan Thomas 

Jan 19: David Faller 
Jan 20: Bernie Mailliard, Steve Manuel,  

Megan McConnell 
 

ANNIVERSARY BLESSINGS THIS WEEK TO: 
 

Jan 20: Norman & Melissa Grieser (28) 

 

If you find an error in any of these listings, please call the office 
to update your records.  Thank you 

PLEASE REMEMBER YOU ARE RESPONSIBLE FOR FINDING  
YOUR OWN REPLACEMENT 

JANUARY ALTAR 
SERVERS 

  
LECTORS 

EXTRAORDINARY  

MINISTERS 
  
USHERS 

  
GREETERS 

SAT 5:00 PM H Wetzel 
J Panciera 

M B Jacobs 
D Thomas 

M Donegan 
L Wasson 
B Morini 
B Smith 

B Bazylak 
G Humes 
J Mushrush 
B Slevin 

D Mushrush 

SUN 8:00 AM Paris Karastury 
S Karastury 
P Karastury 

S Drexler 
M Hornfeck 

B Hilton 
P Hilton 
 

R Bullock 
M Drexler 
D Reese 
  

D Gregg 

SUN 10:30 AM J Burchard 
Sam Burchard 
S Burchard 

S Ragozine 
B Zello 

P Simonetta 
S Simonetta 
P Taylor 

T Bost 
V Leap 
J Meyerhoff 
D Perfett 

J Jacobs 

OFFERING 
 COUNTERS 

Jan 7 
J Smock 
M Staahl 

Jan 14 
J Elwell 
K Ittle 

Jan 21 
A Andres 
L Joyce 

Jan 28 
R Jezak 
P Hilton 

Feb  4 
P Gilfoyle 
L Helch 

Sun, Jan 14 Class BOTH sessions; Senior class meets 

Sun, Jan 21 Class BOTH sessions 

Sun, Jan 28 Class BOTH sessions 
Senior class meets 
COFFEE and DONUTS after morning masses 

Sun, Feb 4 NO CLASS 

Sun, Feb 11 Class BOTH sessions 
Senior Class 

Wed, Feb 14 Ash Wednesday 

ALL MINISTRIES 
Please remember YOU are responsible for  
finding your own replacement 

Thank you 

CHRISTMAS FLOWER OFFERINGS 
Stanton, M/M  Molly Stanton 
Sullivan, M/M  Vogelsberger & Sullivan Families 
Terregino, Russell  Donation 

Hospice of Crawford County fund raiser - 33rd Annual Blue Grass 
Festival will be on Jan 19, 20, 21 at the Hotel Conneaut.  Over 25 
bands will play music 6 pm to 11 pm Jan 19 and 12:30 pm to 11 pm on 
Jan 20. Admission is FREE. 50/50 and quilt raffles each day. 

MARCH FOR LIFE….January 18—19, 2018 
For further details please contact Amy at 814-683-5219.   
Please make reservations early.  Bus seats are $25 

Pilgrimage to Assisi, Italy  Oct 31—Nov 11, 2018 
OPEN TO ALL INTERESTED PEOPLE:  
Lady Poverty Region of the Order of Franciscan Seculars is sponsoring 
a Pilgrimage to Assisi, Italy with Fr. Kevin Queally, TOR as our spiritual 
coordinator.  We have put together an unforgettable 12 day pilgrimage 
following in the footsteps of St. Francis of Assisi.  Full details are availa-
ble at www.ladypovertyregion.org or you can contact Eileen Mantz, OFS 
from Holy Cross Fraternity in Lady Poverty Region at 814-425-1405, 
ramadama@windstream.net or Kathy Barton, OFS Lady Poverty Re-
gional Vice Minister 814-439-2838, kbartonsfo@yahoo,com 

UNLOCKING THE  
MYSTERY OF THE BIBLE  
continues on Monday evenings 
from 6—7:30 PM,  
Jan 15, 2018 Jan 22, 2018
 Jan 29, 2018 
 You can “begin” at any time.  Due 
to the materials needed, there is a  $10 fee that includes an online  
component to help you catch up!   ALL are welcome 
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